
November 28, 2024 

 

 

 

 

MISSION OPPORTUNITy   

GOODIES 4 GARM   
 

 

Every year we bundle goodies to distribute to area parks 
and give to helpers that support the Gulf Area Resort 
Ministry. Just a small way to say “Thank you” to those in 
the community. If you would like to contribute or help in 
any way, please contact the office. 
 
Items to Contribute 

Wrapped Christmas Candies 
Individual Trail Mix 
Individually Wrapped Baked 
Goods 
Hot Cocoa Packets 
Cutie Oranges 
New Testaments 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org   

251-945-5112  

Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 
Lana Nelson - Ministry Coordinator 

You’re Invited! 
 
 
 

Enjoy food, fellowship and a time to  
prepare our hearts for Christmas. 

Call Silverhill FBC at 251-945-5182 for details. 

Canal Road Baptist Church is  
displaying a Worldwide Nativity Scene 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 18-22,  Noon - 5:00pm 
Come tour through the Nativities 

Call 251-424-1384 for more information 

Call 251-424-1384 for information. 


